
 

 

 

Notice 
 

03.08.2024 

 

The Newly Admitted Students of Heramba Chandra College who have missed the dates of Physical 

Verification of their documents, are hereby asked to report to the college on 05.08.2024 at 2:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 

 


